
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 14, 2021 

 

Dear Matt Fetsch and Executive Board, 

 

I am writing this letter to request the reclassification of Williston High School’s football team to a Class 11A 
school.  I am also requesting an audience with the Executive Board to discuss this matter.  The final day to 
request this opt down, according to the NDHSAA Reclassification Guidelines is October 15.   

 

I have information and data that I would like to provide the Board to review prior to our meeting.  Please let me 
know if there is anything else that you would require from me.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Robert Conley 

Williston Basin School District #7 Activities Director 

Robert Conley 
Athletic & Activities Director 

robert.conley@willistonschools.org 
Phone 701-572-0967 x11584 

Fax 701-572-5449 

Williston High School  
4200 – 32nd Street W. 
Williston, ND 58801 


